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DTU Helps Dioxin Victims 

 

On February, 7
th

, 2012, representatives of the DTU Rector, post-graduate students and Dr. Le Vu Quan, Dean of 

Seattle Pacific’s Economics Department, visited the Danang Association for Agent Orange and Dioxin Victims and 

Under-Privileged Children, to provide sympathy, support and encouragement. 

 

A performance by under-privileged children 

During the visit, the DTU delegation was greatly impressed by the intelligence creativity and excellent performances 

of the children.  

Ms. Nguyen Thi Hien, head of the association said: “From their very first days of life, these children have 

encountered many difficulties in living standards. Most of these children feel sorry for themselves and, as a result, 

sometimes behave badly to others. However, thanks to the support of local organizations and the people, we have 

helped them overcome their problems as we enhance the quality of the work of our association”. She also expressed 

her thanks to DTU for their support in these activities.  

On behalf of DTU, Dr. Le Duc Toan hoped that, in the future, there will be even more public support for these 

unlucky children. 
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